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Oranjestad, November 8t 2019

U/MF: 19-065

To whom it may concern:

Dear Sir or Madam,

With this letter we would like to state that PMEC Aruba has worked for Stichting
Monumentenfonds Aruba on the restoration of our ‘Nicolaas Store’ building. We have
appreciated this collaboration. After the selection of PMEC in our tender, PMEC has taken
care of the design and also the management and supervision during the execution phase
of the project.

The project was delivered in accordance to our requirements and also the requirements
of construction and monumental rules and regulations.

These activities have taken place in 2014 and 2015.

Best regards,

#An\erdv‘itéenburg
Directo




